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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #1
 MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY

Study
Halton Region has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (MCEA) Study for the Norval West Bypass from Highway 7 to 10 Side 
Road (Regional Road 10), including 10 Side Road from Tenth Line to Adamson Street/Winston Churchill Boulevard (Regional Road 19), in the 
Town of Halton Hills. The MCEA Study will consider a wide range of road improvement alternatives as well as intersection improvements, 
active transportation and overall traffic operations. The impact of road improvements on social, cultural, economic and natural environments 
will also be evaluated and assessed during the study.
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Process
The study is being conducted in compliance with Schedule C of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (October 2000, amended 2007, 2011 and 2015), which is an 
approved process under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.

A key component of the study will be consultation with interested stakeholders (public 
and regulatory agencies) through Public Information Centres (PIC). The first Public 
Information Centre will be virtual and has been arranged for:

Date:	 Thursday, November 19, 2020 to Friday, December 18, 2020
Virtual:	 halton.ca/For-Residents/Opportunities-to-Participate

The purpose of the PIC is to review and obtain public input on the problems being 
addressed, background information and the planning alternatives being considered.  
Anyone with an interest in this study is invited to participate virtually.
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Comments
If you are unable to review the Public Information Centre material online, please 
contact a Project Team member below and a hardcopy of the material will be sent. 
Please send comments by Friday, December 18, 2020.  For more information on this 
project, please visit the project website at halton.ca.  

The map shows the approximate limits of the study 
area.

This notice first issued November 12, 2020.


